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From: Staton, Jennifer A
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2021 10:24 AM
To: jj.sutton85@gmail.com
Cc: Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L
Subject: RE: Freedom of Information Act Request
Attachments: 16012 RFP District & School Website Publishing & Hosting  - School Messenger Addendum  1.pdf; 

16012 RFP District & School Website Publishing & Hosting - SchoolMessenger contract.pdf; 20017 
School District Mass Notification  - ANC Group (Bright Arrow).pdf

Mr. Sutton: 
  
Please see the attached documents responsive to your request.  The learning management system we use is 
Schoology.  The State of South Carolina contracts with Schoology, you will need to contact them for the contract.  We do 
not have a mobile app provider. 
 
Jennifer Staton, MS, CSP 
Risk Manager 
Beaufort County School District 
843-322-2355 | Fax: 843-322-2389 
 

 
 
 
From: Rodriguez, Francisco  
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 7:33 PM 
To: Staton, Jennifer A <Jennifer.Staton@beaufort.k12.sc.us>; Crosby, Tonya V <Tonya.Crosby@beaufort.k12.sc.us>; 
Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L <Candace.Bruder-Brasseur@beaufort.k12.sc.us>; Cartledge, Wendy B 
<Wendy.Cartledge@beaufort.k12.sc.us> 
Subject: Fwd: Freedom of Information Act Request 
 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Joe Sutton <jj.sutton85@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 11:23:21 AM 
To: Email Frank Rodriguez <Frank.Rodriguez@beaufort.k12.sc.us> 
Subject: Freedom of Information Act Request  
  
** WARNING: This email originated from outside of Beaufort County School District’s email system. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ** 
 
Dear Public Records Officer: 
 

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act. 
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I request that a digital copy (PDF) of the following documents be provided to me:  
 

• The district’s current website and/or content management system (CMS) provider contract. 
• The district’s current alerts and/or emergency notification provider contract. 
• The district’s current mobile app provider contract. 
• The district’s current learning management system (LMS) provider contract. 

 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Joe Sutton 
 
jj.sutton85@gmail.com 


